
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
TO:  Randy Poe 

Maria Brown, Chairperson 
Board Members 

 
FROM: Karen Cheser, Chief Academic Officer/ Deputy Superintendent 
 
DATE: April 5, 2016 
 
RE: KASA/CEL – MOA 
 

In order to continue the process improvement work that is increasing 
effectiveness and efficiency in our district, we are asking the Board of 
Education to approve an agreement with KASA and CEL(The Center for 
Education Leadership) for a Rapid Improvement Effort, Tier 4 Grant 
valued at $15,000 for us to gain an understanding of Process 
Improvement Performance Excellence (PIPE).   

Enclosed please find a Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) which 
outlines the benefits and deliverables from the grant and the District and 
KASA/CEL obligations.  

Based on the benefits, we request that you recommend that the Board of 
Education approve this agreement. 

 

  

 

 
 


